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Important Dates 
 

Monday, April 16  
Pop Top Competition begins 

 
Friday, April 19  

Pop Top Competition ends 
 

Tuesday, April 24  
Skate Night 

Theme: NEON 
 

Friday, April 27  
Family Escape Room Event 

 
Friday, May 4  

Career & Hobby Day 
 

Tuesday, May 8  
PTO Meeting 

 
Wednesday, May 9  

5th Grade Instrumental 
Concert 

 
Thursday, May 10  

Skate Night 
 

Sunday, May 13  
Happy Mother’s Day 

 
Sunday, May 20  

T-Rats Family Game 
 

Thursday, May 24  
Annual Fun Run 

 
 
 

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child may 
participate in during the school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link 
for Community Events. 

Spring Road Family Timber Rattlers Game  
Sunday, May 20 

 

Reminder to all families that the Timber Rattler forms and ticket money ($9.00 
for each ticket) need to be turned in by Wednesday, April 25.  If you do not 
plan to attend the May 20th Spring Road Family Game, you will receive a 
voucher to attend a different game of your choice.  
 

 
POP TOP PALOOZA 

 

The Pop Top Palooza has officially started.  This week all students 
are encouraged to pop the top of an aluminum can and bring it 
to school for a friendly school wide competition.  The grade level 
with the most pop tops by the end of this week will win all the 
earnings.  Yes, all the money received from the recycled pop tops 
from the school will go to the grade level with the most pop tops 
submitted.  The winning grade level team (students and teachers) 
will decide how they want to spend their money. Good luck! 

B-I-N-G-O 
 

Special thank you to 
Charleen Davis for 
coordinating our 2nd annual 
Bingo Night at Spring Road 
School. Another thank you 
the parents in attendance to 
make this event such a great 
success…and your help with 
clean up!     

The Lost Mummy 
“Escape Room” 

 

Join Spring Road Families on Friday, April 
27, 5:30-7:30 PM in an escape room 
adventure.  
 

There will be 3 different puzzles available 
for you and your family to solve. Puzzles 
have an Egyptian theme. Volunteers will be 
available to provide assistance, if needed. 


